

OPEN SESAME S 208+ 3- Unit 12 Monthly Test

Class:	Date:	
Teacher's Name:	Student's Name:	

PART I. AURAL AND ORAL SKILLS. (25%)

11. Conversation book page 52 ⁻⁵ 57	A:	Conversation	Book	page	52~	57
---	----	--------------	------	------	-----	----

1. Listen and write down	n the sentences your	teacher read.	(6%)
--------------------------	----------------------	---------------	------

1.	
2	
Δ.	

2. Answering the questions. (6%)

1. Why did Bert call May? (Page 52) (2%)

- 2. What are you going to do this Saturday? (Page 53) (2%) (Have the students choose what they want to do from the picture)
- 3. What happened to the boy in the water? (Page 54) (2%)

3. Role Play (3%)

Your friend is going to Japan. Guess what she's going to do there. Make at least 3 dialogues.

Part B: Student Book (10%)

- 1. Where is the hen in picture A? (SB P 71) (Look at picture 4.)
- 2. What is the zebra like? Use at least two sentences to describe it. (SB P 72)
- 3. It is a fruit. It's long and yellow. It smells good. What is it? (SB P 73)

4. What is Grover doing and where is he? (SB P 74)

5. What does Cookie Monster have in his salad? (SB P 75)



PART II. READING AND WRITING SKILLS (75%)

- I. Fill in the blanks with correct words. (30%)
- 1. C_____ is from the meat group. I like to eat it very much.
- 2. Eating a piece of juice s______ is a treat for me.
- 3. My favorite food in the v______ group is carrot.
- 4. There are many friendly animals living in the f_____. I like deer best of all because it's cute and it runs quickly.
- Bert and Ernie d______ their jeep to the jungle last year, they had fun watching many interesting animals. There was a big, green c______ swimming in the pond. A big, gray h______ taking a bath in the lake.
- 6. Robin Red Breast told Big Bird to paint his b_____ red, but Big Bird still c_____ fly after he painted his belly red.
- 7. A m______ fixes cars for people and he works at a g______.
- 8. F_____ put out fire for people. They work at fire stations. They have an important _____.
- 9. Rodeo Rosie traveled to many places last year. She d_____ cars, buses, trucks, trains and motorboats; she f_____ helicopters and airplanes; she rowed a r_____ and sailed a s_____, too. She also rode a m_____, a bicycle and a h_____. What a trip!
- 10. I was very s______ because a mean dog was barking at me.



II. Reading Comprehension. (20%)

A. Lisa Goes to London. Are the sentences True or False? (10%)

- 1. Lisa was the winner for the competition.
- 2. Lisa had been in many places in London but she didn't have fun.
- 3. Lisa got along well with other competitors.
- 4. Diana was their guide for the London tour and she took good care

of them.

- 5. Lisa bought a dress at Harrods.
 - B. Read the following story then answer the following questions. (10%)

It was Grover's birthday last Sunday. His friends wanted to give him a surprise. Grover and his family invited Betty Lou, Ernie, Bert and Cookie Monster to have a picnic with them to the forest. They all told Grover that they were busy and couldn't go with Grover and his family. Grover was sad that none of his friends was going to celebrate his birthday with him.

In the morning, Grover and his drove Grover's more than the forest Grover saw for the forest Grover saw for a higher branch, a chipmunk was eating an acorn, an owl was sleeping on the branch, on a higher branch, a chipmunk was eating an acorn, an owl was sleeping in the tree hole, too. A nest of rabbits were under the ground. Grover felt happy now because he could touch the cute animals and smelt the trees and flowers.

They were surprised to see Betty Lou, Ernie, Bert and Cookie Monster when they arrived at the picnic spot. They all shouted "Happy Birthday, Grover!" Grover liked this surprise very much. They had fun playing and eating in the forest.

Answer the questions.

1. How many people are there in Grover's family?

2. Where did they go to have their picnic?

OPEN SESAME

- 3. Why did Ernie, Bert, Betty Lou and Cookie Monster say they couldn't go to Grover's picnic first?
- 4. What were the animals that Grover saw in the tree?
- 5. What could Grover touch and smell?
- III. Fill in the blanks with Am, Are, Is, Was, Were, Will, Do, Does, Did to form the correct questions. (20%)
- 1. _____ you go to the supermarket yesterday?
- 2. _____ your mother a teacher?
- 3. _____ you do your homework in the living room later?
- 4. _____ Silvia and Jordan sister and brother?
- 5. _____ his brothers play basketball well when they were young?
- 6. _____ they like the spaghetti their mother cooked last night?
- 7. _____ Lisa's parents happy when she won the competition?
- 8. _____ they animals friendly or mean?
- 9. _____ he have long legs or short legs?
- 10. _____ the girls always eat their lunch in the same restaurant?



IV. Write it. (15%)

Please use 60 ~ 70 words write about your mother. What's her name? How old is she? What does she do? How long does she work? What do you do with her? Does she do anything for you? What are they? Do you like her? Why? How do you feel to have a mother like her?





COPY RIGHT @2007 OPEN SESAME ALL RIGHTS RESERVED.



OPEN SESAME S 208+ 3- Unit 12 Monthly Test

SB pp. 71- 76 WB 35- 64 Abra CaDaBra. 1 p. 52- 57

PART I. AURAL AND ORAL SKILLS. (25%)

A: Conversation Book page 152~ 57.

1. Listen and write down the sentences your teacher read. (6%)

1. Guess what? I'm going to be in a swimming competition on Saturday.

2. It's a robe made of blue velvet and it's with a silver belt and there's a white feather on the collar.

2. Answering the questions. (6%)

- 1. He called to tell her that he will join a swimming race/ competition.
- 2. The answer may vary.
- 3. He is almost drowned.

3. Role Play (3%)

(Sentences may vary. Score them according to their contents and grammatical structure.)

B: Student Book (10%)

- 1. It's on the henhouse.
- 2. The answer may vary.
- 3. It's a banana.
- 4. Grover is in the barn and he's milking the cow.
- 5. Cookie Monster has lettuce, carrots, tomatoes, green peppers and a cucumber in his salad.

PART II. READING AND WRITING SKILLS (75%)

I. Choose the correct word to complete the sentence. (20%)

Chicken 2. steak 3. vegetables and fruits 4. forest
 drove, crocodiles, hippopotamus 6. belly, couldn't
 mechanic, gas station 8. Fire fighters, job
 drove, flew, rowboat, sailboat, motorcycle, horse 10. scared



II. Reading Comprehension. (20%)

- A. True or False. (10%)
- 1.T 2. F 3. T 4. T 5. T
 - B. Answer the questions
 - 1. There were five people in Grover's family.
- 2. They went to the forest to have their picnic.
- 3. Because they wanted to give Grover a surprise.
- 4. He saw squirrels, a chipmunk and an owl in the tree.
- 5. He could touch the animals and smelt the flowers and trees.

III. Choose the correct answer. (20%)

1. Were	2. Is 3. Wi	ll 4. Are	e 5. Did	6. Did
7. Were	8. Are	9. Does	10. Do	

IV. Write it. (15%)

(Deduct 0.5% for every grammatical or spelling error.)



OPEN SESAME S 208+- 3- Unit 12 Evaluation Report

Date: _____

Parent's Signature

Student's Name: _____

Class: _____

PART I. ORAL SKILLS. (25%)

A: Conversation Ability

Be Careful! Don't Get Hurt 小心! 別受傷了

- It's not a big deal.
- You must be kidding.
- That was just an accident.
- I heard you almost drowned in the swimming pool.
- What is your sister going to do on Saturday?

1. Listen and write down the sentences your teacher read.	
聽寫	(6%)
2. Answering the questions. 口語回答	
	(6%)
3. Role Play 角色扮演對話	
	(3%)

B: Review 複習

1.Questions and answers 口語問答

(10%)

ORAL SILLS TOTAL: ____

(25%)

COPY RIGHT @2007 OPEN SESAME ALL RIGHTS RESERVED.

OPEN SESAME

PART II. READING AND WRITING SKILLS 閱讀書寫能力 (75%)

 Vocabulary 單字 Reading Comprehension 	(20%)
閱讀測驗 3. Grammar & Sentence Structure	(20%)
文法與句型 4. Write It!	(20%)
寫作	(15%)
READING & WRITING SILLS TOTAL:	
	(75%)
TOTAL:	
Seacher's Command:	(100%)

Teacher's Signature: _____